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Title: Approval of UAC Fiber Subcommittee Members to Serve a Short Term 
From May 04, 2022 Through March 31, 2023 

From: Director of Utilities 

Lead Department: Utilities 
 
Recommended Motion 
Commissioner XXX, Commissioner XXX and Commissioner XXX volunteered to be on the Fiber 
Subcommittee, for a 10-month term from May 4, 2022 through March 31, 2023. 
 
 
Executive Summary 
Two or three Commissioners may serve on an ad-hoc UAC Fiber Subcommittee and will meet 
with the Fiber team outside of the regular UAC monthly meetings to have more in-depth 
discussions and review of the Utilities Fiber expansion project with staff. The fiber update(s) will 
come to the full UAC for additional discussion and any action. 
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